
 

Notice to Customers:  

 

To all customers of Community Natural Gas Co., Inc.: Please be advised that the company has filed with 

the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission a Petition under Cause No. 46209 for a change in its rates, 

charges, tariffs, rules, and regulations. This change could increase bills by about 14.8%. Current base rates 

have been in effect since October 2022. An Order from the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission would 

be expected toward the end of 2025. Specific information about this filing may be obtained from the 

Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission or directly from Community Natural Gas Co., Inc., at the address 

and telephone number located below.  

  

  Community Natural Gas Co., Inc. 

  933 West Third Street 

  Mt. Carmel, IL 62863 

  Telephone: (618) 263-3328 

 


